
 
 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 

 

20-086 

IPL Construction Materials Testing and Special Inspections 

 

TRWD is hereby inviting Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified consultants with construction materials 

testing and special inspections expertise interested in providing technical support services for the implementation 

of the Integrated Pipeline Program. 

 

Submittals for the above referenced project will be accepted by the Tarrant Regional Water via email to 

tami.kershner@trwd.com no later than 2:00 P.M. CST, June 4, 2020.    

 

Submittals must be in the actual possession of Tarrant Regional Water District prior to the exact time and date 

indicated in this Request for Proposal. Any submittal received after the aforesaid time, will be not be accepted. 

 

Documents may be downloaded at the following procurement website: 

 

https://www.civcastusa.com/project/5e825926f59e4756994f04f2/summary 

 

Respondents are responsible for obtaining all related documents including but not limited to future Addenda. The 

District will not be held responsible for failure of the Respondent to obtain all related documents. 

 

The Tarrant Regional Water District reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous response to the Request for 

Proposal and other parts of the Contract Documents, or any applicable Statute or Code. 


